
BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

669 AVENUE A 
BAYONNE, NEW JERSEY 07002 

 
JOHN J. NIESZ                                                                            Tel. (201) 858-5817 
Superintendent                                                               Fax. (201)858-6289 

 

 

 

 September 15, 2020 

 

Dear Bayonne Parent/ Guardian,        

 

During virtual, synchronous instruction, live-streaming lessons and/or live 

student group discussions may be utilized by the district’s teaching staff.  In 

doing so, the district will make every effort to protect the privacy of all students 

and faculty/staff who participate in synchronous learning.   

 

In order to protect both student and staff privacy, parents, caregivers and 

students are strictly prohibited from filming, recording or in any way 

disseminating livestream lessons or portions thereof.  Should a parent, caregiver 

and/or student violate this protocol, the District reserves the unilateral right to 

discontinue a student’s participation in livestream lessons.  

 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns do not hesitate to contact your 

building principal.  As always, the safety of our students is our number one 

priority.  

     

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John J. Niesz 

Superintendent of Schools       

  


